From: board@silvershekel.org @

Subject: Share Your Feedback on McCain Open Space Designs

Date: August 31, 2025 at 11:40 AM

To:



Share Your Feedback on McCain Open Space Designs

Dear Silver Shekel Property Owners,

We received the attached email with information about the design concepts for the McCain property across Hwy 9. The concepts are shown in the presentation here. To provide additional input about this important property, you can provide feedback on their ideas by completing their Phase 2 Community Feedback Survey near the top of the webpage.

Sincerely,

Board of Directors, Silver Shekel Owners Association www.silvershekel.org board@silvershekel.org

++++++++++++++++++

Good Afternoon,

Thank you to everyone who joined us at last week's community meeting on the McCain Open Space draft design concepts.

If you weren't able to attend—or would like to share additional input—you can still review the presentation and complete the community survey through our Project StoryMap/webpage. Spanish materials are available.

Attached is a flyer with a link and QR code to the StoryMap—please feel free to share it with others who may be interested. Your feedback will help shape the future of McCain Open Space.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to reach out to me, Duke, or Alex.

Kindly, Laura Hickey

Outreach & Engagement Consultant supporting Breckenridge Open Space & Trails

Laura Hickey Program Manager o: 303.442.7367 x 215 c: 540.604.6041

www.cdrassociates.org

CDR ASSOCIATES

COLLABORATIVE DECISION RESOURCES

CDR is using a new email domain: cdrassociates.org. My new email is LHickey@cdrassociates.org. Please update your address book to ensure seamless communication.